
NELLIS INSIGHTS 

 

April is a special month for our 

HMC families as we celebrate the 

Month of the Military Child. It is a 

time to honor the sacrifices made 

by military families worldwide and 

especially the dependent children 

of military members serving at 

home and overseas. Since 9/11, over 2 million children 

have had a parent deployed overseas, and come have 

had a parent deployed multiple times. Military youth of 

today promise to be some of the most active and 

involved populations in our nation’s history. It is only 

fitting that we take time to celebrate them in a special 

way. Thank you to our military families with children who 

continue to teach and inspire our future leaders. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

John Ehle, President 

Hunt Military Communities 

 

 

  

 

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

 

 

Please go to our NFH Facebook for Community Information & Updates 

Go to:  

https://www.facebook.com/NellisFamilyHousing/ 

 

NFH Office Contact Information   M-F 0800—1700 

 4601 Richard Kisling Drive   Las Vegas, NV 89115 

 Office Email Address: nellisleasing@huntcompanies.com  

  Office Phone Number (702) 677-3660  **Please leave a message so we may return your call** 

  Leasing Office Phone Number (702) 534-4577 
 

RSS Direct Phone Numbers 

 Nellis Terrace: Patrick Clark      (725) 230-4060 

 Landings I : Marilyn Bell                (725) 230-4054 

 Landings II: Cee Cee Donnelly  (725) 230-4069 

  

 

  

Routine (Only) Work Orders Go To: https://www.rentcafe.com/residentservices/nellis-afb-family-housing/userlogin.aspx 

Work Orders Emergency                                                   (702) 677-3661                                

Self Help  5040 Brown Lane  Las Vegas, NV 89115     (702) 643-6800 

  

Employee of the Month   

 
 

 

Fun Facts about Kernel:  

I enjoy working with my hands building things and putting 

jigsaw puzzles together.  

What Kernel loves about his job:   

Working with the other technicians and being able to help 

the residents with their issues.    

 

 

  

 

   

  

Kernel Snow 

Maintenance Technician III 

Congratulations   




